
 

 

 
November 25, 2013 

Effective immediately and in accordance with National Uniform Billing 
Committee (NUBC) standards, revenue code 0655 should be used to report 
inpatient respite hospice care services and revenue code 0656 should be used 
to report general inpatient hospice care services. Revenue codes 0653 and 
0654 are reserved codes and cannot be used to submit claims. 
 

Hospice Services Revenue 
Code Changes 

Questions? Please call the Xerox Provider Inquiry Unit:  
907.644.6800, option 1, or  

800.770.5650, option 1, 1 (toll-free in Alaska) 


